
Running your 
Tertiary to Work 
Exhibition Booth



When you log into the portal, this is the opening screen you will see. 



Here is the Virtual Exhibition. 



You will see you have two options to click. 
“Meet live with an Employer” will allow you to look at other employers' booths –

and view the Virtual exhibition as a student. 



“My Virtual Stand” will take you directly to your booth. 



This is what the inside of your booth will look like.



Firstly, please check your company name is correct. 



Then, please check your logo is displaying correctly.



Next, please click on your website URL and ensure this is working and takes students 
to the desired page on your website. 



If you have uploaded a company video, you should see this here. 



Check your brochures are available under the heading “Brochures”. If you would like 
to add FAQ’s, you can also do that here. 



Finally, please check all your staff members, who need access to the Portal –
are listed in the meeting hub section. 



Now your booth should be ready for the day. However, if you would like to add more 
brochures, your logo or upload your company video - please log into the booking portal 
and head to the ‘existing bookings’ tab. If you would like to add extra staff members to 

assist with your booth or webinar on the day, please add them here.

https://consol.eventsair.com/ttw-2021/employers


On 2nd March, when students arrive at your booth – they will appear here, in your queue.



You can see their name, and university. 



How long they have been waiting in the queue.



And how many students are in the queue.



To meet with a student, please click “start meeting”.



A live video chat will open, and you can talk to the student. 



You can share videos, screenshare or just chat with the student.



When you are finished, click “End Meeting” and enter a new meeting 
with the next student in the queue. 



If you have any technical support questions on the day, please click the ‘Request Live Support’ 
button. Please note – live support will only be in use on Tuesday 2nd March. If you have any 

questions, please Email TTW@con-sol.com or call +61 2 6285 3000 prior to the event.

mailto:TTW@con-sol.com
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